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Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 
Pre-Kindergarten registration for the 2021-2022 school year is here. A child must be 3 or 4 years old on or before 
October 1st, 2021 to be eligible. Please Call the Morris Goodwin School at 856-451-5513 Ext 1, to begin the 

registration process. Registration packets can be picked up at the Morris Goodwin School. 
 

Copies of the Following Items to Register: 
(Each of the below items MUST be submitted before your child can attend school in September) 

• Original Birth Certificate & one copy 

• Completed residency packet 
o Including 4 proofs of residency (utility bill, bank statement, Driver’s license, etc.) 

• Immunization record  
o Please bring even if not yet complete 

• Physical exam from your Physician/Health Care Provider 
o Completed within 365 days before the first day of school 
o Detailed physical including body systems 

-  You may use the school provided form for your convenience  
 
NJ Minimum Required Immunizations for Preschool Attendance: 

(MUST be complete before your child can attend school in September) 
   DTaP                     Four (4) doses 
   Polio   Three (3) doses  
   MMR         One (1) dose, must be given on or after the 1st birthday 
   Hib                 One (1) dose, at least one dose given on or after their 1st birthday 
   Varicella       One (1) dose, must be given on or after the 1st birthday 
   PCV               One (1) dose, at least one dose given on or after their 1st birthday 

 
Influenza (Flu) Vaccine 
1. One dose due annually, receive at least one dose of influenza vaccine between September 1 and December 31 
of each year. 
2. Students who have not received the flu vaccine by December 31 must be excluded from school for the 
duration of influenza season (through March 31), until they receive at least one dose of the flu vaccine or until 
they turn 60 months of age (5 years old). 
3. Students enrolled after December 31 must provide documentation that they received the current flu vaccine 
prior to entering school. 
4. Students enrolling in preschool during the last 2 months of school are not required to receive the flu vaccine. 
 
In addition, please complete the other enclosed forms and we will contact you once we schedule our new student 
orientation event. If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact the school. 
 
Sincerely,  
  
Lisa Melchiorre, RN, BSN, CSN   
School Nurse / Morris Goodwin School 
Email: lisa.melchiorre@morrisgoodwinschool.org 
  


